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I would like to be told whether what is said to be COFO policy is in­
deed that; if it is, I would like discussion of it. Should not local 
projects be .able to decide such debatable organizational policies for 
themselves? If so, is the decision up to the project director or to 
the VR staff? If to staff, who should vote? 

The freedom registration was a good starting point for getting people 
into the movement. The courthouse is still too big a step for most of 
these people. (They've been talked to several times about requesting 
to vote and have refused.) What intermediate steps could be found? 
Especially, what programs can be used for the elderly who will proba­
bly fail the test anyway? 

Is expanding into new areas possible at this time of year? 




